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Greenland Minerals and Energy Ltd (‘the Company’) would like to advise of a change of the 

Company’s registered office and principal place of business to: 

Unit 7 

100 Railway Road  

Subiaco, Western Australia 6008  

 

 

All other contact information remains unchanged and is listed below: 

 

Mailing address: PO Box 2006, Subiaco Western Australia 6904 

Telephone:  +61 8 9382 2322 

Facsimile:  +61 8 9382 2788 

Website:  www.ggg.gl 

Email:   info@ggg.gl 

 

-ENDS-

Company Announcement, March 29th, 2018 

Change of Registered Office Address  
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ABOUT GREENLAND MINERALS AND ENERGY LTD. 

Greenland Minerals and Energy Ltd (ASX: GGG) is an exploration and development company focused on developing high-

quality mineral projects in Greenland. The Company’s flagship project is the Kvanefjeld rare earth project. A pre-feasibility 

study was finalised in 2012, and a comprehensive feasibility study was completed in 2015 and updated following pilot plant 

operations in 2016. The studies highlight the potential to develop Kvanefjeld as a long-life, low cost, and large-scale producer 

of rare earth elements; key enablers to the electrification of transport systems. 

GMEL is working closely with major shareholder and strategic partner Shenghe Resources Holding Co Ltd to develop 

Kvanefjeld as a cornerstone of future rare earth supply. An exploitation (mining) license application for the initial 

development strategy has been undergoing review by the Greenland Government through the latter part of 2016 and 

through 2017. 

In 2017, GMEL has undertook successful technical work programs with Shenghe Resources Holding Co Ltd to improve the 

metallurgical performance, simplify the development strategy and infrastructure footprint in Greenland, enhance the cost-

structure, and ensure that Kvanefjeld is aligned with downstream processing. In addition, the Company continues its focus 

on working closely with Greenland’s regulatory bodies on the processing of the mining license application and maintaining 

regular stakeholder updates.  

Dr John Mair      Christian Olesen  

Managing Director     Rostra Communication 

+61 8 9382 2322     +45 3336 0429 

      

Greenland Minerals and Energy Ltd will continue to advance the Kvanefjeld project in a manner that is in accord with both 
Greenlandic Government and local community expectations and looks forward to being part of continued stakeholder 
discussions on the social and economic benefits associated with the development of the Kvanefjeld Project. 
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